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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 000772 
Date 11 January 2017 
 

Insurance Claim 

 
Request: 
 
We would be grateful to receive details of your highways inspection regime for 
Spencer Avenue, Bilston 

Inspection records for the area for the period between May 2015 and July 2016. 

Records of any complaints relating specifically to any defect/hazard on the footpath.  

Any section 81 notices raised to a utility provider to repair any defect with their 
apparatus.  

With reference to your above questions, I can confirm that it has been established 
after careful consideration that City of Wolverhampton Council does not hold the 
above information as the above address comes under Dudley Council and not 
Wolverhampton Council. 
 
Consequently, we are unable to provide any information relating to the above, and 
are informing you as required by Section 1(1) (a) of the Act, that states:  
 
"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to be 
informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the 
description specified in the request".  
 
 

 

 
 


